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04/11/2023  15:14:422023/4241/P COMMNT Lily I Support the application as we need more affordable housing in the area. Professionals working in the public 

sector can't afford to live in the area due to the high cost of housing. The plan seems to be appropriate and I 

can't understand why some of the neighbours are concerned about it.

04/11/2023  17:24:472023/4241/P OBJ Nigel Sharrocks This development is far too large and high for this space. It is proposed for an area that has low rise 

Victorian/Edwardian houses with very few exceptions. To build something of this size is totally out of character 

for the area. It also sets a bad precedent for other developers to follow which would spoil the character of this 

historic neighbourhood.

03/11/2023  16:12:182023/4241/P COMMNT L Hinder I have been watching this site.  I think the planning application should be supported.  We need more homes in 

Camden and this part is not as densely populated as many.

03/11/2023  16:12:152023/4241/P COMMNT L Hinder I have been watching this site.  I think the planning application should be supported.  We need more homes in 

Camden and this part is not as densely populated as many.

04/11/2023  17:24:452023/4241/P OBJ Nigel Sharrocks This development is far too large and high for this space. It is proposed for an area that has low rise 

Victorian/Edwardian houses with very few exceptions. To build something of this size is totally out of character 

for the area. It also sets a bad precedent for other developers to follow which would spoil the character of this 

historic neighbourhood.
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